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October 30th, 2024 
City Council Members 
c/o Jesus Merejo – City Manager 
City of Port St. Lucie 
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd. 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 
 
Subject:  Becker Road at Wilson Grove Phase 1B 
    City Permit #P23-067 

   City of Port St. Lucie, Florida 
 
City Council Members, 
 
Pursuant to Section 156.148 (D) of the City of Port St. Lucie Code of Ordinances, please accept 
this letter as notification from ACR Acquisition, LLC (the Developer) that the roadway known 
as Becker Road at Wilson Grove Phase 1B as recorded in Plat Book 121, Pages 8 and 9 of the St. 
Lucie County Public Records has been completed in substantial conformance with the approved 
plans.  Please accept this letter as the official request to turnover the ownership and maintenance 
to the City of Port St. Lucie.  Construction of the roadway was monitored throughout its duration 
by Caulfield & Wheeler, Inc. and the project has been certified by the Engineer of Record.  A 
copy of this letter is also being sent by USPS Certified Mail (Tracking No. 9589 0710 5270 1020 
4165 19).   
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 561-392-1991 and/or at 
hayes@cwiassoc.com.  Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
   Robert H. Templeton, P.E. 
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